
PUBLIC NOTICE

Road Closure: Killaly Street West at Erie Street  

June 27, 2022 

Killaly Street West at Erie Street intersection will be closed to traffic in both directions on 

Tuesday, June 28, 2022, and Wednesday, June 29, 2022, as Stonecast Construction 

will be conducting work for the Erie Street watermain replacement. 

Please see detour route below. Detour signage will also be installed for drivers. 

Construction of the Erie Street watermain has an estimated completion date of August 

2022.  

For more information about the project, visit 
www.portcolborne.ca/eriestreetwatermainreplacement.  Also, be sure to click ‘subscribe 
to page updates’ to have project updates emailed directly to your inbox. 
Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x215.  

http://www.portcolborne.ca/eriestreetwatermainreplacement

